
Dear Adhering Body Members,  

 

Please circulate amongst your members in your organization that the next deadline 

to submit an application for the IUBMB Wood-Whelan Research 

Fellowships and IUBMB Early-Career Research Fellowships is October 1st at 11:59 

pm PST. 

 

--  

Sincerely, 

The IUBMB 

 
 

Follow us: Twitter | Instagram | Facebook | LinkedIn 

Subscribe to our monthly newsletter 

https://iubmb.org/activities/fellowship-programs/iubmb-wood-whelan-research-fellowships/
https://iubmb.org/activities/fellowship-programs/iubmb-wood-whelan-research-fellowships/
https://iubmb.org/activities/fellowship-programs/iubmb-early-career-research-fellowships/
https://twitter.com/iubmb
https://www.instagram.com/the_iubmb/
https://www.facebook.com/iubmb/?modal=admin_todo_tour
https://www.linkedin.com/in/the-iubmb/
http://eepurl.com/hcF0IT

